Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: rosenberg.4@comcast.net

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2009 2:50 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Re: R0O2983 - 925 Stanford Avenue Oakland

I am looking at a late 2010, early 2011 timeframe.
Sue
Sue

Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry

From: "Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health" <barbara.jakub@acgov.org>
Date: Mon, 9 Nov 2009 14:41:12 -0800

To: 'Sue Rosenberg'<rosenberg.4@comcast.net>

Subject: RE: RO2983 - 925 Stanford Avenue Oakland

Sue,

I'll discuss that with my boss Donna Drogos, so | can make this site a priority. When are you planning on putting the
property up for sale so | can plan accordingly?
Barb

From: Sue Rosenberg [mailto:rosenberg.4@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2009 2:35 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Re: RO2983 - 925 Stanford Avenue Oakland

Hi Barbara,

Thanks so much for getting back to me. If possible, I'd really appreciate it if you could review this site sooner. | would
like to put this property up for sale, and a friend in real estate, said that not having a clearance on this property would
make it really difficult, if not impossible to sell.

| understand the constraints your are under, regarding complying with resolution #2009-0042, but would be grateful
for any directive you can give me regarding what is required to hopefully, get a letter of clearance or NFA for this site.

Thanks again, for taking the time to respond.
Regards,

Sue Rosenberg
Willbett Company

----- Original Message -----

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

To: 'Sue Rosenberg'

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2009 9:51 AM

Subject: RE: RO2983 - 925 Stanford Avenue Oakland

Sue,



I am sorry for the delay but the State Board has passed a resolution (#2009-0042) that we have been in the process of
complying with since July. We completed the first part of our assignment but now we are in the process of reviewing
every site and we are not suppose to send out any directive letters until all of our cases are reviewed. This is estimated
to take through January of next year. Don’t worry, if the rain prevents your consultant from doing any proposed work, |
will give an extension.

If you need me to review it sooner for any reason, please let me know. We are making exceptions where needed.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm

From: Sue Rosenberg [mailto:rosenberg.4@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2009 1:59 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Re: RO2983 - 925 Stanford Avenue Oakland

Hi Barbara,

| wanted to touch base with you to see where we stand with the preferential pathways report that Ninyo and Moore
submitted to your office this past July.

| am concerned that if we need to drill additional bores for samples, we will be hitting (what is supposed to be) the rainy
season soon.
Which might make things more difficult.

If there is any additional information that | can supply at my end, please let me know. Any correspondence can be sent
via email or to my office at: 109 Hartford Road, Danville, CA 94526.

Thanks for you help.
Regards,

Sue Rosenberg
Willbett Company, Inc.



